
My name is Adam Miller and I am writing to voice my opposition to SB 2137. My concerns are 

that this bill intends to interfere with the NDGF’s ability to do the job they have been hired to do, 

which is manage the resource to the best of their ability. I do not want the legislature to remove 

tools at the NDGF’s disposal. Let the people at the NDGF work without unnecessary 

interference.  

 

Adam Miller 

North Dakota resident and hunter 


